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Jane Hudson

Subject: FW: EXTERNAL EMAIL : Re: Decision

From: Benjamin Cox <bencoxmail@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 5:11 PM 

To: Jane Hudson <Jane.Hudson@NormanOK.gov> 

Subject: Re: EXTERNAL EMAIL : Re: Decision 

 

Yes ma'am, thanks for the follow-up. 

With a heavy heart we are requesting to withdraw our special use application.  

 

Respectfully 

Ben  

 

On Mon, Aug 30, 2021, 5:08 PM Jane Hudson <Jane.Hudson@normanok.gov> wrote: 

Hi Ben, 

Double checking on the application for the agri-wedding venue. 

Have you made a decision on the next step? 

 Thanks,  

Jane 

Sincerely, 

Jane Hudson 

Director of Planning and Community Development  

City of Norman 

201 West Gray Street, Bldg. A 

Norman, OK 73069 

405-366-5344 (o) 

405-366-5274 (f) 

jane.hudson@normanok.gov 
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